
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

April 5, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-1166 

Attn: Filing Center 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

RE: Advice No. 16-04- Supplemental Filing Requesting to Change Effective Date from 
April22, 2016 to May 4, 2016 

On March 4, 2016, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (Company) filed proposed tariff pages 
associated with TariffP.U.C. OR 36, which sets forth all rates, tolls, charges, rules, and 
regulations applicable to electric service in Oregon. The Company requests an effective date of 
May 4, 2016, based on informal phone conversations with the Public Utility Commission of 
Oregon Staff on April 5, 2016, to allow Staff additional time to review. 

It is respectfully requested that all formal data requests regardL."lg this matter be addressed to: 

By E-Mail (preferred): 

By regular mail: Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon, 97232 

Informal questions may be directed to Erin Apperson, Manager, Regulatory Affairs, at (503) 
813-6642. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 


